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MEMORANDUM

FOR : OIC, Regional Executive Director
DENR Region 4-B

Attn : Mr. Felizardo B. Cayatoc
OIC, PENRO Palawan

FROM : The OIC Director

SUBJECT : PARTICIPATION IN THE UNDP MISSION IN PALAWAN

This pertains to the letter dated 14 March regarding the conduct of a site visit of the United
Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in Palawan from 21-24 March 2022 for the
following purposes:

a. Site inspections of typhoon-affected areas (i.e., Puerto Princesa, Roxas, and San
Vicente),

b. MOU Signing for the SF4RE Aborlan DC Smart Grid and SP Irrigation Project,
c. LREP Planning with the Provincial Government of Palawan; and
d. Interaction with partner peoples’ organizations (POs) under SGP and SMARTSeas

Projects.

In line with this, we would like to request a representative from your Office to join the site
visit and interact with our partner POs under SGP and SMARTSeas Project. Attached is the
letter from UNDP with the itinerary for your reference.

Should you have any questions, you may contact Mr. John Erick Avelino of the Coastal and
Marine Division at johnerick.avelino@bmb.gov.ph or you may call us at 8925-8948.

For consideration.

NATIVIDAD Y. BERNARDINO
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